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10th July 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Headphone Request – KS1 & KS2 
 
We are writing to request a little tech support from home to enhance your child’s learning experience 

in the classroom. Our students regularly use laptops and from September will be using our new iPads 

for various learning activities. To make this more effective and enjoyable, we need each child in KS1 

and KS2 to have their own pair of headphones. This helps minimise distractions, maximises learning 

time and allows the children to focus better on their tasks. 

Here is the plan: 

 Please send a pair of headphones for your child to use at 

school. Nothing fancy is needed—any basic pair will do! 

Wireless headphones are not suitable.  

 Make sure the headphones are clearly named or initialled. 

This helps us avoid any mix-ups. 

 Place the headphones in a small zipped plastic bag, also 

clearly named. This keeps them safe and easy to manage. 

 Headphones need to have a standard 3.5mm headphone jack 

to fit into laptops and iPads. 

The headphones will be kept in your child’s tray in the classroom, ready for use whenever they need 

them. Please send the headphones into your child’s new class in September. The sooner we have 

them, the sooner we can start using them to support our learning activities. 

If for any reason your child does not have headphones, don't worry—we will provide them.  

Thank you so much for your cooperation. Your support makes a huge difference in creating a 

productive and focused learning environment for our students. If you have any questions or need 

further clarification, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

Yours sincerely,  

Miss Adams 

Computing Lead 

 


